
SEOPS’ LaunchLock transforms satellite launch planning by offering flexible launch 

windows instead of fixed dates. This program provides an 18-month launch window, 

ensuring the customer's flexibility to accommodate their mission objective. 

LAUNCHLOCK
SECURE NOW, LAUNCH LATER

Your Trusted Partner for Agile Access to Space

SEOPS LaunchLock includes four 
distinct offerings based on the 
target destination:

1. LaunchLock LEO: Secure your 
place in Low Earth Orbit, ideal for a 
variety of satellite missions.

2. LaunchLock GTO: Reach cislunar 
orbits on a regular cadence of 
flights with the same scheduling 
flexibility as LEO. 

3. LaunchLock Lunar: Get early 
access to lunar destinations 
powered by industry-leading lunar 
partners.

4. LaunchLock Hopper: Cost-
effective satellite rideshare for 
educational and non-profit 
organizations, offering flexible 
launch dates and reduced rates.

Three W’s of 
LaunchLock

WHEN: 
Specify your target launch 

within an 18-month window

WHERE: 
Indicate your target orbit

WHAT: 
Describe your payload and 

mission objectives

THEN…

The SEOPS Difference:

LaunchLock. Our exclusive rideshare 
process provides customized mission 
planning, early access to the SEOPS 
integration team, and an 18-month 
Launch Window – resulting in reduced 
risk and mission success.

Groundbreaking Access. SEOPS 
provides more rideshare destinations 
than any integration partner in the 
industry.

Customer Focused. No other 
rideshare/integration team keeps 
customers in the driver's seat like 
SEOPS. 

Experience. Top-notch team, trusted 
around the world by industry and 
government alike.

For more information or to book your next launch, email us at info@seops.space.

Lock in your launch window. 

NOW MANIFESTING TO LEO, GTO, AND LUNAR DESTINATIONS


